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To: 

From: 

Subject: 

Memorandum 

May I O ,  2005 

Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Councilmember Patrick O’Donnell, Chair, Elections Oversight Committee 
Reporting Requirements for Contributions to Long Beach Ballot Initiative 
C-ans fNot referred bv Coyocill 

The Elections Oversight Committee, at its meeting held Monday, May 2,2005, 
considered the above subject. 

It is the recommendation of the Committee to the City Council that the City 
Attorney be requested to prepare an opinion by May 17, 2005, regarding the 
proposal to increase the City’s existing requirements for campaign contribution 
reporting, specifically, that all contributions of $1,000 or more on behalf of a ballot 
measure be reported within 24 hours; require that all political action committees 
file reports disclosing expenditures in pursuit of placing an initiative on the ballot 
in Long Beach; and any other items that may be transmitted to the City Attorney. 

Respectfully submitted, 

ELECTIONS OVERSIGHT COMMllTEE 

Councilmember Patrick O’Donnell, Chair 

Prepared by: 
Martha Cobb 

Unanimous vote 
Absent: Richardson 


